
STRATEGIC POLICY & RESOURCES COMMITTEE

Subject: Regional Review of Chief Executive’s Pay and Conditions

Date: 18th May, 2018

Reporting Officer: Stephen McCrory, Democratic Service Manager

Contact Officer: Jim Hanna, Senior Democratic Services Officer

Restricted Reports

Is this report restricted? Yes No

If Yes, when will the report become unrestricted?                                               

After Committee Decision
After Council Decision
Some time in the future
Never

Call-in

Is the decision eligible for Call-in?                                                 Yes No

1.0 Purpose of Report or Summary of main Issues

1.1 To consider a request from the Northern Ireland Local Government Association (NILGA) for 

the Council to nominate a Member to participate in a regional review of Chief Executive’s 

pay and conditions and performance review mechanisms.

2.0 Recommendation

2.1 The Committee is asked to 

 Consider whether it wishes to nominate a Member to the above-mentioned review 

body.

3.0 Main report

3.1

Key Issues

Correspondence has been received from NILGA to ascertain whether the Council is 

corporately willing to support a regional review of Chief Executives’ pay, conditions of service 

and performance mechanisms.  Please note this is not necessarily about an increase in 

X 

X 



3.2

3.3

3.4

3.5

salary levels for Chief Executives.  In addition, this review is for all 11 Councils.

 

The letter points out that the current salary ranges for council chief executives in Northern 

Ireland were developed and agreed in 2013/14 in advance of the post holders being 

appointed to the new roles.  In this context it was always envisaged that, following a period 

of consolidation of the 11 councils, there would be a review of this type to ensure overall 

terms are fit for purpose in the new environment.

Accordingly, the Committee is asked to consider firstly if it wishes to appoint a Member to 

the review body.  Secondly, if it is minded to appoint, given that there would only be a few 

meetings of the group, the first of which is scheduled provisionally for 4th June, to consider 

appointing the new Chairperson of the Strategic Policy and Resources Committee.

Financial & Resource Implications

None.

Equality or Good Relations Implications

None

4.0 Appendices – Documents Attached 

None


